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THE TEAM 

 

STUDENTS:  

Irina Bercu , 10th A  

Arthur- Mihai Niculae, 12th F 

 

 

 

 

 

TEACHERS:  

Corina Vint ( principal) 

Carmen Minca 

 Andreea Dumitru 

 Iulia Manicea 



October 16th marks the beginning of the Romanian Master of Physics' 4th edition and the 2nd 

edition of the Romanian Master of Informatics. Measuring of success is a subjective matter that 

some contestants argue that is represented by using both a perfect algorithm and conducting an 

impeccable experiment. 

The contestants, whether they arrived yesterday, or just today, had the opportunity to catch a 

glimpse of the mesmerizing views that Bucharest has to offer, especially to tourists who visit it 

for the first time.  

After a long, exhausting trip, the contestants had a great time during the first day spent in 

Bucharest, with the aid of the cheerful guides. While some of them enjoyed a relaxing stroll 

around the city and a breath of fresh air from popular tourist attractions such as Herastrau or 

Cismigiu Park, others had the chance to socialize over a cup of hot and delicious coffee at chic 

cafes with free Wi-Fi. 

 

 After a nourishing lunch came the long-awaited visit at "Grigore Antipa" National Museum of 

Natural History, visit filled with intriguing facts and fascinating animal taxidermy displays.  

When students were asked about what career they want to pursue in the future, the opinions were 

divided. For instance, some of the participants wish  to remain in their home country and to 

continue striving to achieve their full potential while others share the opinion that the upbringing 

and the educational system, that countries like UK or USA benefit from, are vital factors for their 

career goals. 



 

The next thing on the list was the opening ceremony held at A.S.E., the time in which all the 

candidates got the chance to meet their competitors as well as make to new friends. The 

ceremony, hosted by the students Teodora Ciocan and Robert Muntean, started at 6:30 pm with a 

few short speeches from the organizers, "Tudor Vianu" National High School of Computer 

Science 's esteemed principals, Corina Vinț and Dan Ciupercă, Bucharest's prefect, the general 

school inspector,  and a few University professors.  

Afterwards, each and every team was given a warm welcome and, in an intense round of 

applause, the first day came to an end and thus, we wish all the  competitors the best of luck for 

the next couple of days and a joyful stay in Romania. 

 

 

     


